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Newsletter 

Our Vision 

‘Smarties children are compassionately inclusive, resilient and are 

sprinkled with laughter and smiles. 

The children have had great fun this term and enjoyed lots of wonderful activities that 

have been planned around their interests. They have all settled in well and we have had 

a great first term. We are all so proud of them! 

Weekly Plan of Activities 

Every week a plan of the activities we have planned will be placed on the large 

whiteboard, just at the entrance of our door. You will be able to see exactly what your 

child will be experiencing and learning about that week. 

Woodwork 

We will be starting woodwork after the half term break. Information letters will be 

sent out before the children start, so if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate 

to ask. 

The woodwork area is set up with real tools and the children can make anything they 

want with the wood and loose parts. Children we have had in the past have thoroughly 

enjoyed using this area, so hopefully your children will love it just as much.  

Lots of fun to look forward to. 

Dates for your Diary 

 

6th of November – Return to    

Smarties 

 
Information board located at Smarties door. 

Policies and procedures can be found on the school website. 

 



 

 

 

 

  


